----- Original Message -----
From: "Williams, Valarie" <williams.1415@osu.edu>
Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2011 11:54 am
Subject: Fwd: Request for Concurrence Letter
To: "cowley.11@osu.edu" <cowley.11@osu.edu>
	> Hi Jennifer, 

> And the second concurrence from Comp Studies is here.   


> Please let this stand that Arts and Humanities fully concurs with your new course, and we wish you well in the approval process! 


> Valarie 


> Valarie Williams

> Associate Dean, College of Arts and Sciences, Arts and Humanities
> Director, OSU Urban Arts Space
> Professor of Dance 


> Begin forwarded message: 

> From: "Holland, Eugene" <Holland.1@osu.edu>
> Date: September 6, 2011 12:24:49 PM EDT
> To: "Williams, Valarie" <Williams.1415@osu.edu>
> Subject: RE: Request for Concurrence Letter
> Hi Valarie. 
  
> After review of the course (CRP 3400), Comparative Studies is happy to give its concurrence. 
  
> Eugene W. Holland 
  
> Dr. Eugene W. Holland, Chair 
> Department of Comparative Studies 
> 451 Hagerty Hall, 1775 College Road 
> The Ohio State University 
> Columbus, OH 43210 
> 614-292-2559 
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> PLEASE SUPPORT MY RIDE FOR CANCER RESEARCH. 
> FOR MORE INFORMATION, CLICK HERE . 
  
  
  
> From: Williams, Valarie 
> Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 1:40 PM
> To: Holland, Eugene; Nini, Paul
> Cc: Lynd, Margaret
> Subject: Fwd: Request for Concurrence Letter 
  
> HI Gene and Paul, 
  
> The attached course has been through the GE review process, and they are seeking concurrence from Arts and Humanities.  I think that your two units would be the ones who need to review the course and provide me with either concurrence, or non-concurrence with the reason why. 
  
> Thanks, 
  
> Valarie 
  
> Begin forwarded message: 


> From: JENNIFER COWLEY <cowley.11@osu.edu> 
> Date: August 30, 2011 4:30:35 PM EDT 
> To: <williams.1415@osu.edu> 
> Subject: Request for Concurrence Letter 

> Dear Associate Dean Williams,
>  
> I am writing to request a letter of concurrence for a course that city and regional planning is proposing as a GEC under semesters, CRP 3400 Sustainable Economic Development. Attached is the course proposal. The economics department has reviewed this course and has expressed support. 
>  
> This course has been through the CCI review process. They have requested a letter of concurrence from you. Please let me know if you will be able to provide concurrence. 
>  
> If you have any questions, please let me know. 

> Sincerely,

> Jennifer Evans-Cowley, PhD, AICP 
> Associate Professor and Section Head 
> City and Regional Planning 
> Austin E. Knowlton School of Architecture 
> The Ohio State University 
> 275 West Woodruff Avenue 
> Columbus, OH  43210-1138 
> (614) 292-5427 
> cowley.11@osu.edu 
> Follow Me on Twitter @EvansCowley
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